
  Proposed editorial changes received by the secretariat from 
the governments of Germany and Spain 

  Note by the secretariat 

1. The secretariat has received several proposals for editorial changes to the text of the 

ATP. As these changes are affecting several parts of the text, the secretariat is asking WP.11 

to agree on a harmonize way for the cases below: 

• Representation of  multiplication symbols, we are currently using “x”. “*”, “.” or “
.
” 

indistinctively. WP.11 could agree on a way of representing the multiplication 

symbols in the formulas throughout the text. 

• For the units of measurement, WP.11 should decide if multiplication symbols between 

units are necessary.  

2. The secretariat will harmonize the text following the final advice from WP.11.  
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